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24th January 2019 

 
 

To:  All Active Officers of the Regional Grand Lodge of Western India & 
theSecretaries of All Lodges in Western Region 
 
 
Dear Sir and R.W.Bro / V.W.Bro / W.Bro./ Bro., 
 

Sub:  Active Officers’ Training Seminar – 2019 – First Announcement 
 

Since last many years our Region has been conducting training programmes for its Active 
Officers which enlighten them on various duties of their Offices.  
 
On behalf of R.W. Regional Grand Master, R.W.Bro. Mufazzal S. Federal, I am pleased to 
announce that this year ACTIVE OFFICERS’ TRAINING WORKSHOPfor all the Active Officers of Craft, 
Chapter and Mark has been organised on Saturday, 23rd March and on Sunday, 24th March 2019 
at Nagpur. Tentatively the venue selected is Olive Resorts, Sillari which is about 45 kms. away 
from Nagpur in Pench Tiger Reserve.  
 
All Active Officers of the Region for the year 2018-19 should take note of this programme and 
block these dates for an important and informative Seminar. Transportation from Nagpur to Sillari 
and back will be arranged. Departure from Nagpur will be at 8.30 a.m. on 23rd March 2019 and 
return will be by 4:00 p.m. on 24th March 2019. Those who wish to come on 22nd March, 
accommodation at Sillari if arriving during day time or at Nagpur as per their desire could be 
arranged at an extra cost.  
 
There is also a provision of Jungle Safari and officers who wish to take advantage of this may do 
so at the normal cost to be borne by them individually. This is advance intimation sent to you to 
enable you to plan your travel accordingly. Detailed programme will be communicated to you 
shortly  
 
Though preference will be given to the Active Officers of the Region, past Regional Grand 
Officers and other active officers of the Lodge can participate in the Seminar to further enhance 
their Masonic knowledge. 
 
Thanking you, 
 

Yours fraternally, 
 
 

Mehernosh N. Patel 
Regional Grand Secretary / 
Regional Grand Scribe Ezra 


